
As a licensed Esthetician and Esthetics Instructor for 24 years, these devices have been an integral part of my practice and 
education.  These modalities have been used by estheticians for decades with education and training being improved with each 
decade.  My private career Esthetics school is one of a few in Oregon that teaches these treatments to help set them above the rest 
and, more importantly, allow them to be successful in a competitive industry.

My personal practice is based on results using these devices on healthy people and for years, the use of LED in practice on cancer 
patients.  With Oncologist support, these treatments have had a remarkable affect on patient's skin and the personal appearance.

To tie our hands and destroy the livelihood of thousands is a disgrace!  Many of us have spent many years, thousands of hours, and 
tens of thousands of dollars perfecting our craft in our industry to have it all taken away by a minority that feels they should govern 
the majority.  No Way!

Unless the government can support the mortgages, household expenses,  business expenses, and personal expenses for all of 
those involved, we stand united in saving our careers and financial security by supporting HB 2970! 


